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Subject:
Date:
To:

Cc:

Burrows, Peter pburrows@acsdvt.org

Re: MUMS and MUHS capacity verification

April 13, 2021 at 8:22 AM

Joanna Doria doriajoanna@gmail.com

Laurie Cox Iminercox@gmail.com, Jane Phinney jlbphinney @gmail.com, Emily Hoyler hoyler.emily@gmail.com

Hi Joanna,
Good to hear from you. Yes, we do have adequate capacity.
Reach out if | can help with anything else.

Best,
Peter

a¥ACSD

Peter Burrows, D.Ed.
Superintendent
Addison Central School District

49 Charles Avenue, Middlebury, VT 05753. phone: (802) 382-1274 . email: pburrows@acsdvt.org web: www.acsdvt.org
pronouns: he/him/his

On Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 9:56 AM Joanna Doria <doriajoanna@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Peter,
| hope you had a great weekend.

At one point during our zoom conversation on March 12, you mentioned that it was safe to say MUMS and MUHS had capacity for
matriculating Ripton students. As we finalize our response to John Carroll’s letter, | just want to be sure we are doing due diligence
to “confirm capacity” beyond that informal exchange a month ago.

| plan on responding to John saying that MUMS and MUHS have adequate capacity to enroll Ripton students on a tuition basis in
each grade that MUMS and MUHS operates. Are you able to validate that statement? | chose not to reach out to the principals
associated with those schools, but if you think | should, let me know.

Thanks for your time,
Joanna
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